Grand Traverse Laundry Project 

The Laundry Project in Grand Traverse County is suspended for the next two weeks (this applies to both locations, regularly scheduled times 3/19 & 3/26). A sign explaining these changes will be posted at each location. While we understand that there is still a need for this service, we must respect the State and Federal guidelines to keep all staff, volunteers, and participants safe. We will re-evaluate prior to the April 2nd date in hopes that this valuable program can resume as regularly scheduled prior to students’ return to school. Thank you for your understanding. For further information please email dellery@nmcaa.net

